
From: Amber Griffin
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD; Patterson, Heather, EMNRD; Amber Groves
Subject: Loving AIB State #2 (2RP-2570)
Date: Monday, June 20, 2016 11:08:01 AM
Attachments: LovingAIBState2_WorkPlan_062016.pdf

Please find attached a work plan for the release that occurred at the Loving AIB State #2 (2RP-2570).
 
Thank you,
 

Amber Griffin
Environmental Representative
Yates Petroleum Corporation
Office: (575) 748-4111
Cell: (575) 513-8799
 

This message may contain confidential information and is intended for the named
recipient only. If you are not the intended recipient you are notified that disclosing,
copying, distributing or taking any action in reliance on the contents of this information
is strictly prohibited. E-mail transmission cannot be guaranteed to be secure or error-
free as information could be intercepted, corrupted, lost, destroyed, arrive late or
incomplete, or contain viruses. The sender therefore does not accept liability for any
errors or omissions in the contents of this message, which arise as a result of e-mail
transmission. If verification is required please request a hard-copy version. 
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